
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

The Cambria Community Services District 
Board of Directors Special Meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, December 20, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.  
has been cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haley Dodson 
Administrative Analyst – HR & IT 
Dated: December 17, 2022 at 2:45 p.m. 


